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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER                DATE ADVISORY ISSUED: December 7, 2020 

This Advisory is issued to provide information regarding some damage that recently occurred 
to the vessels while moored in Ketchikan during a violent winter storm that occurred the 
week of November 30, 2020.  

1.  This picture is the FVF Chenega is the Starboard Bridge Window that has been shattered 
but is still intact.  There is some water intrusion into the bridge area of the FVF Chenega due 
to this damage.  However, while the window will not be replaced before the sale, the 
window has been sealed and the water intrusion has been halted.   

 

 

 

INVITATION FOR SEALED BID TITLE 
Sealed Bid Sale Ro-Ro Car / Passenger  

Catamaran Type Ferry 
FVF Chenega & FVF Fairweather   



2. This picture is the FVF Fairweather Port Bridge area.  While the window is intact, there is a 
tear or crack immediately above it and the wiper is smashed. There is water intrusion into 
the bridge area of the FVF Fairweather due to this damage.  However, while tear or crack 
will not be repaired before the sale, the area has been sealed and the water intrusion has 
been halted.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. This picture is also of FVF Fairweather Port Bridge area.  In this picture, the damage to the 
wiper is visible and there is water intrusion into the bridge area of the FVF Fairweather due 
to this damage.  However, while wiper will not be repaired before the sale, the area has 
been sealed and the water intrusion has been halted.   
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